Ex Co webinar on the Directors request for a ‘credit temps’
The Ex Co had a confidential discussion (without the Director) about the request from the Director to have a credit temps of one year, starting at the end of September. The Ex Co agreed (by a vote of 15 in favour and 11 against) to accept the request, on the condition that the start date is postponed by 3 months until the end of 2020, because of the complications that the global pandemic are causing, and might cause for the recruitment of the Acting Director. This condition was accepted by the Director.
Decision
	D1. The credit temps request is granted but starting at the end of 2020.



Ex Co discussion of Belgian resolution, related to the recruitment of the Acting Director
Following the decision around the Director’s sabbatical, the Ex Co discussed the proposals in the Belgian resolution which relate to the recruitment of the Acting Director, notably:
· Ensure that this resolution is used as a guideline within the selection process of the replacement of the Director  
· Involve a member of the EXCO and the EUISG in the recruitment process of the replacement of the Director to ensure a solid supporting base for the new leadership within the most important bodies of EAPN
· Ensure the involvement of a member of the policy team of EAPN, as has always happened in the past
The Bureau had discussed these suggestions and presented the following proposal to the Ex Co, for decision:
1. The Staff Team can be represented on the Selection Committee for the Acting Director, and they can choose their representative.
2. Non-Bureau Ex Co members can be represented on the Selection Committee – Ex Co to choose who.
3. Non-statutory bodies should not be part of the Selection Committee, as the statutes and Terms of References of our various groups are very clear that this is a responsibility of the Ex Co and the Bureau, and of no other bodies. 
4. The Selection Committee would make a recommendation to the Ex Co, who would take the final decision.
Vote
The Ex Co voted on the Bureau’s proposal – there were 15 votes in favour and 9 abstentions.
Decisions
	D2. The four points proposed by the Bureau are thus accepted.

	D3. The Staff Team will be asked who they would like to have on the Selection Committee


	D4.  Freek (FEANTSA) and Karel (Czech Republic) will join the Selection Committee on behalf of the Ex Co


	D5. The Belgian resolution will be discussed during the next Ex Co session, at the start of the discussion of the Strategic Review.




